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7 September 2017


Our Ref:  HP6637




Dear Parents/Guardians

As part of our P.E lessons this term, Year 3 will be attending Tennis coaching sessions on Thursday mornings starting on Thursday 14th September and finishing on Thursday 14th December.

These sessions will take place at the Derby Tennis Centre, approximately ten minutes’ walk from school. 

Your child must have plimsolls and a full PE kit in a bag, which your child can carry.  This must stay at school.  All other equipment is provided by the Tennis Centre.

These Tennis sessions are fun and your child will gain some valuable ball skills and tips on how the game is played.  The sessions involve no cost and we aim to be back in school before lunch.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We shall be walking to the Tennis Centre and it is therefore important that your child has strong, sensible walking shoes and a waterproof coat.


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
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